Minister Dacic congratulates Ekaterina Zaharieva on her appointment as new Bulgarian Foreign Minister
Tuesday, 23 May 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Mﬁ\%;r of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia lvica Dacic
had a telephone conversation today with Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Bulgaria
Ekaterina Zaharieva and congratulated her on this occasion on her appointment as Foreign
Minister, wishing her success in the discharge of her duties.

In the talks, the Serbian Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic expressed his satisfaction with the good
bilateral relations between Serbia and Bulgaria, and the meaningful political dialogue carried out
in the previous period.

He underlined in particular the interest of the Serbian side for further promotion of bilateral
cooperation in all areas of mutual interest, and for the continuity in the high- and top-level
dialogue.

Is particularly discussed cooperation at international level, agreeing to intensify cooperation in
international organizations.They stressed the need to promote high- and top-level political
dialogue, stressing in particular the necessity of strengthening cooperation in economy, and
proposed concrete steps to potentially contribute to its promotion.




